
PTA Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, March 22, 2022

6 PM

Nashua Library

NKC School Board Presentation - Building a Better Future
Dr. Evans - Assistant Superintendant of Operations

- Presentation on Levy Transfer & Bond 2022 -
- Phase 2 of the 10-year facilities plan includes Nashua in Phase 2A - this would be along with a

Rising Hill addition & Crestview Elementary building. Nashua will have a new building built while
the school learning continues in the current Nashua building. Plans for Nashua Elementary’s new
building to open Fall 2024

- Bonds are for building, Levies are for learning (Operational costs)
- A yes vote will not change the tax, simply move $0.20 to the operational levy - moving $7M to

provide for additional staff, ensuring health benefits, addressing the increased cost of operations.
There will NOT be a tax increase, the taxes will remain the same.

- April 5th is the day to vote!

Principal's Update

★ Attendance between 360-370
★ Thank you to the PTA for their donation, every student who attended got to take home a book.
★ The book fair was great, Ms. Hoke reported we got $750 in cash to pay for author visits and $600 in

Scholastic Credits for the library to use.
★ Kindergarten Round-Up - April 7th - spread the word so parents who do not have kids here know that

they can attend. 5pm.

Staff Presentation

★ Mrs. Munson - 4th Grade -
o Field trip to School of Economics (previously Exchange City)
o Have been learning about loans, taxes, paying these. Has a Mayor, managers, shop keepers.
o Stayed in the budget at $10 per student, next year it will be $5 more.

★ Mrs. Adams - School Counselor
o Meets with students every other week.
o K-4 learning ASL - learning expression of emotions
o 5th Grade - camp mindful (coping skills) partners with Tri County Mental Health

Field Trip Update

★ 3rd grade this week, 4th grade on Monday

President

★ Tracy Taylor -
o May 20th is Family Fun Night 5:30-7:30
o Each classroom will be responsible for making a game - we have sent out signups

▪ Reach out to your classroom teacher to sign up



▪ Parents can send treats and prizes in for their class
o Students can vote for their favorite game, the class will win a prize
o This will be FREE to attend for families in the community

Vice President

★ Danelle Bohan - no update

Secretary

★ Minutes approved from February 2021
★ Megan Micek was voted in to be secretary for 2022- 2024, this is a two-year term with a two-term limit.

Treasurer

★ Balance  - $31, 152
o Outgoing: $411 - Coterie Theater Field Trip
o 3rd grade field trip - $304 The Jazz Museum
o Reading NIght $496b Books
o Yearbooks $1745 (yearbook income will cover this)
o Income: Book Fair TBD, Labels $29.15

★ Big-ticket balance - $3,887
★ Big Ticket - Teacher Appreciation Week Meal - PTA purchase main entree (Food tray, boxed lunches, etc)

Asking Nashua Families to bring drinks, sides, and desserts.
o Jen Masoner Motions to spend up to $400 from the big-ticket budget to spend to provide a

meal for the teachers during teacher appreciation week second by Aaron Mitchell. Vote taken,
motion passes.

Back to School Night

★ Done

Book Fair

★ Done

Bulletin Board

★ Open

Fall/Winter Family Events

★ No update

Family Fun Night

★ This chair head is open - need help to get it planned.

Field Day Snacks

★ TBD

Fundraising

★ Done until Fall 2022

Kindergarten Roundup

★ Coming up April 7th

Labels

★ Most recent numbers:
o Box Tops - $
o Coke Rewards - $



o Best Choice: $
o Amazon Smile:

★ Turn them in Tuesdays coming up!

Membership

★ Up this year, 69 individual memberships this year, business memberships at 7! Sharing those on socials.
o Welcome and thank you to Main Street Investments as a business sponsor

Restaurant Nights

★ Waiting on Hot Rocks Numbers
★ April Papa Johns will be posted
★ May 11th is Hot Rocks night again

Room Parties

★ Done for the year

Spirit Wear

★ Done

Staff Appreciation

★ PTA will be organizing a luncheon for the teachers - we will provide the main entree, will ask for parent
signups for drinks, sides and desserts.

Sunshine

★ Amy Wazac - chair head
o Sending Mrs. Munson diapers!

Yearbook

★ Available for purchase - $15 on Cheddar Up, see website for information
o Emails are being sent, if you don’t receive an email, then you have not purchased a yearbook.
o PTA voted on yearbook covers created by 5th grade students during March meeting. The winner

will be announced at school.

Other New Business

★ Next Months -
o Approve budget 2022-23
o Approve our bylaws
o Fill Open positions for next school year
o We will need to make sure that we have the right amount of people present.

Meeting adjourned 7:15pm


